

## Thank You! From the Canadian Red Cross

Dear Winnipeg Table Hockey League,

Thank you for making a donation.

Like you, we are watching the situation in Ukraine with great sadness. The worsening hostilities will have severe humanitarian consequences for the people of Ukraine, some who have already endured years of instability.

In every conflict, the Red Cross is a beacon of safety. In response to the recent escalation, the Ukrainian Red Cross Society has scaled up efforts to meet urgent needs across the country.

With your generous donation, we will provide critical support to our colleagues on the ground as they deliver humanitarian aid to save lives and reduce suffering.

Thank you for your compassion during this difficult time. We will keep you updated as the situation unfolds.

## Click here to download your tax receipt.

To stay informed, we encourage you to <u>sign up for our email updates</u> if you haven't already, and follow us on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u> and <u>Instagram</u>.

If you ever have questions about your donation, tax receipt or anything else about the Canadian Red Cross, please contact <a href="WeCare@redcross.ca">WeCare@redcross.ca</a> or call us at 1-800-418-1111.

Sincerely, Conrad Sauvé President and CEO Canadian Red Cross

Charity Registration Number: 119219814RR0001